
  

  

Best Start  

Parent Feedback 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Before starting Kindergarten, your child 

participated in a Best Start interview. The 

purpose of Best Start is to provide your child’s 

teacher with information that will help them 

personalise learning programs.  

 

During the Best Start interview, your child’s teacher assessed their literacy and 

numeracy skills. It is not expected that Kindergarten students start school 

demonstrating all skills assessed during Best Start.  

 

The following summary contains observations which were made during your child’s 

Best Start interview. The areas of literacy and numeracy assessed are outlined in the 

blue cells in each table.  

 

The statements that follow describe the skills your child demonstrated during their Best 

Start assessment and those they will be supported to develop at school this year. You 

are welcome to discuss this feedback your child’s teacher, who can also provide 

information on how things are going so far this year.  

 

Ms Eleanor Ridder, Mr Christopher Monaghan, Miss Amy Waterhouse  

and Mrs Lani Roberts, Kindergarten Teachers  

 

Dr Abigail Sawyer, Proud Principal 
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